Subject: FW: Geraghty's

To whom this concerns,

With regard to the ‘Public Consultation Events County Development Plan 2022-2028’, earlier in
the Bush Hotel.

We are absolutely shocked to discover that plans were submitted to see if it is feasible to seek
funding to demolish and develop our property,"Geraghty's" without our knowledge or consent.

We want it known that, we did NOT and do NOT give our consent.

We OBJECT to any proposals on our behalf which involves our property known as

“Geraghty’s”.

Any person stating that we, “the Geraghty’s” have no objections to these plans are fraudulently
misrepresenting.

Yours sincerely,
Kathleen Geraghty
Linda Geraghty
21/07/2020



